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December 14, 1993 ,

i

Alberta' Harris
I

Route 4, Box 258
.

Homer, LA 71040

!

;Chief Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Safety & Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Fafeguards:
Mail Stop 4-E-4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

,

Washington, DC 20555
,

Dear Sir: ;

'

I am an older citizen that live in the Forest Grove
community. I am deeply concerned about the Uranium
Enrichment Plant being in the community. I feel as though ;

*

in the environmental impact statement more should have been ,

I.said about the effects of the plant in~the community.
feel as.though the Forest Grove Community was. completely
left out and we deserve some attention from your agency -|'

about the effect it will have on our lives. |

I hope you give this letter some thought'. Please send ;

me.a copy of the environmental impact statement. Thank you |

for your consideration.
.

,

Sincerely, ,
,
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Alberta Harris |
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